
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We hope this letter finds you well and thriving. As we embark on another promising school year, 

we reach out to you with a heartfelt appeal for support. 

Our school is dedicated to providing an enriching environment for our children, but we cannot do 

it alone. This year, we are launching a fundraising campaign aimed at enhancing our educational 

programs and providing necessary resources that will benefit our students. 

We are asking for your assistance in reaching our fundraising goals. No amount is too small, and 

every contribution makes a difference. Your generosity will help us fund exciting extracurricular 

activities, upgrade classroom materials, and create a more engaging learning environment. 

To contribute, please fill out the enclosed donation form and return it to the school office, or you 

can donate online at our school's website. Together, we can ensure that our children receive the 

education they deserve. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity to support our school community. We appreciate 

your dedication and look forward to working together to make this school year a memorable and 

impactful one for our children. 

With heartfelt gratitude, 

The School Fundraising Committee 


